
CITY OF SALEM 
PUBLIC PRESENTATION & DISCUSSION:   

 
BRIDGE STREET “COMPLETE STREETS” 

IMPROVEMENTS 

Project funded by: 

For more information, please contact Andrew Shapiro in the City of Salem Department of 
Planning and Community Development at (978) 619-5685 or ashapiro@salem.com . 

WHEN: THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 7TH, 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM 
 

WHERE: SALEM MOOSE FAMILY CENTER FUNCTION HALL 
 50 GROVE STREET, #218  

(CORNER OF GROVE STREET AND HARMONY GROVE ROAD) 
 

JOIN US TO DISCUSS PLANNED IMPROVEMENTS FOR THE BRIDGE 
STREET CORRIDOR (BETWEEN BOSTON ST. & FLINT ST.). 

 
ALL ARE WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND! 

 

Meeting venue provided by: Project engineering and design by: 

mailto:ashapiro@salem.com

